

Winklebury Federation

Willoughby Way, Basingstoke, Hants RG23 8AF

Head of Federation: Mrs K Bartlett

Tel: 01256 323244

E-mail: adminoffice@winklebury-inf.hants.sch.uk E-mail: adminoffice@winklebury-jun.hants.sch.uk

Tuesday 9th September 2025

Owl Centre ~ Year 3 Visitor

Dear Parents and friends of Winklebury Federation,

We are very excited to share with you that on Thursday 2nd October 2025 we have organised a day for some very special feathery visitors to come in! The Owl and Raptor centre will be coming along to share some fascinating facts about owls.

In order to cover the cost of the visit we are asking for a donation of £5.70 per child, which is at a greater reduced cost thanks to the kindness of the centre. The donation is a voluntary one, however if there are insufficient funds it may be necessary to cancel this amazing opportunity.

Please complete and return the attached slip by Friday 26th September at the latest.

Yours sincerely

The Year 3 Team ~ Mrs Denning and Miss Bulpitt

WINKLEBURY JUNIOR SCHOOL Owl and Raptor Centre Experience

Own and Raptor Centre Experience				
Delete as appropriate:				
* I have enclosed a voluntary contribution of £5.70 cash				
* I have paid £5.70 online via Arbor				
Any allergies we should be aware of (E.g. feathers)	(Please circle)	Yes	No	
More information				
Child's nameChild's class				
Signed (Parent/Guardian)				